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DECLARATION OF CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 

State Agency Conflict of Interest Code for 

Department of State Hospitals 

 

The proposed conflict of interest code specifically includes each agency position that involves 
the making or participation in the making of decisions which may foreseeably have a material financial 
effect on an economic interest.   Positions that do not make or participate in decisions are not included.   

The disclosure categories are written to address the agency’s current programs and require 
disclosure of only foreseeable interests that may create a conflict of interest.  It has also been 
determined that certain positions have such broad and indefinable duties that individuals holding the 
positions will report all financial interests pursuant to Government Code Section 87310.   

The agency has satisfied all of the requirements of Title 2, Division 6 of the California Code of 
Regulations Section 18750 preliminary to approval of the proposed code, including providing a comment 
period for both employees and the public. 
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